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International Week  

We just wanted to start by saying a huge thank you to the P&F and all 

parents who gave up their time to organise and run International 

Evening. Thank you!  

International Evening is always a favourite event at Heber. A chance to 

celebrate all the cultures that make up our lovely school and of course, 

eat! This year we showcased the art work that the children had created 

throughout the week at school. Each class looked at a different country 

and enjoyed learning about it in a variety of different ways – lots of 

classes also had visitors to talk about their country. Thank you to all of 

the volunteers who made time to do this! 

This week in the Art room… 

Year 1 have enjoyed planning their 'Fantasy Vehicles' for their London Calling' topic. 

Year 4 worked hard on their observational drawing skills when sketching the school building and school house outside. 

Year 6 were looking at colour theory this week in preparation for the advertising of their own product. 

Reception Art club had great fun making some Kandinsky style sculptures. 
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Stars of the Week  

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen 

as the Star of the Week for demonstrating our school 

values: 

 

RC  Ivy   RH  Kai & Amelia 

1C Iqraa   1V Aarian 

2CP Jack   2S Bea 

3R Lucia   3W Mya  

4DL Dylan   4H Dylan  

5B Evelyn   5K  Teddy 

6A Tamarrio   6F Jack C 

Academic Excellence Awards 

In our Merit Assembly we celebrated the successes of a child 

from each class, who excelled in their learning and produced 

some outstanding work. Well done to the following children:  

 

RC Cecily   RH Cassie 

1C Zakiya    1V Jonah 

2CP Bella   2S Eve 

3R Eliza & Magnus   3W Oscar  

4DL Molly   4H Peter 

5B Finn   5K  Luciana 

6A Sam   6F Chester 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

*New* Dyslexia Workshop  

We will be holding a Dyslexia Workshop for parents who are interested in dyslexia in 

children on Tuesday 17th June, from 9.30–10.30am. The workshop will be led by Anne 

Sheppee, a Neurodiversity Consultant and Dyslexia Specialist, and fully accredited 

member of the British Dyslexia Association (AMBDA). If you would like to attend, please 

sign up using the following form: https://forms.gle/eXWypTVo3yrwDP3M9 
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Music Concert 

This week saw the first two in our series of three Summer Music Concerts! The children have been working hard all year with Miss 

Grace, our fabulous music teacher, in order to prepare for these concerts, which displayed a range of class, year group and 

individual talent. 

 

On Thursday, Years 1, 2, 4 and 5 took to the stage, with class performances using percussion instruments, djembe drums and 

steel pans. Several children also took to the stage in virtuoso performances, not to mention a special appearance from Year 4 

band, ‘The Ants’! 

 

Next week, Years 3 and 6 take to the stage from 2.15 - 3.15pm. We look forward to welcoming parents in for this final performance 

of our Summer Concerts. 
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*NEW* Heber Running Club 

We are looking to launch a new Heber Running Club at school, designed to get our children moving and energised and also to 

develop talent in this area. The club will take place on Tuesday mornings from 8:00 to 8:45am. It will be run by parent volunteers 

with support from the school. Sessions will be mostly school based and include a mix of strength training, running drills, sprints, 

and endurance activities - all aimed at building fitness in a fun and inclusive environment. If we have sufficient adult volunteers 

we’d also hope to do loops around the Heber Rd/Jennings Rd block. 

At this stage, we would like to gauge interest from children in Years 3-6 so we can plan accordingly and ensure we can 

accommodate everyone safely and effectively. If your child would be interested in taking part, please let us know by completing the 

Google form: https://forms.gle/f1gz8FfDZgNFucqS7  

Once we have a sense of the numbers, we will develop a plan and share further information with you. We are also looking for 

additional parent volunteers to help support the running of the club. If you would be interested in getting involved, please contact 

the school office. Thank you for your support - we look forward to getting the children up and running! 
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5B International Week 

We started off our week by drawing our own Frida Kahlo portrait which was inspired by our country - Mexico.  

Mexico is a lovely country with lots of colours and culture which inspired us to choose it. On Thursday we also watched some 

videos all about Mexico and learnt all about their culture and all the tasty food they have there. On international day, we had lots of 

fun music and food which linked to our country. We even had our own 'make your own taco' station made by myself and Mary. 

Later on, we ate some Mexican food which had been brought in and shortly after we took turns with the pinata that Ian made. 

Overall, 5B had a great day with lots of fun, music, food and games. Adios! Written by Evie M 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

House Points Rigal Mycroft Valdez Ndume 

 

    

This Week 470 468 466 479 

Total 2162 2164 2155 2162 
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                                                        June                                                              
Tuesday 10th  1V Class Assembly (9.15)  

Thursday 12th  Music concert: 

2.15pm – 3W, 3R, 6F and 6A  

 

Friday 13th  Year 6 Ice cream sale after school (cash only)  

Sunday 15th  P&F Heber Fun Run  

Monday 16th – Friday 20th  Year 6 School Journey   

Tuesday 17th  1C Class Assembly (9.15)  

Thursday 19th  P&F Quiz night  

Friday 20th  Inset Day (school closed)  

Tuesday 24th  2CP Class Assembly (9.15) 

3R Kew Gardens Visit 

 

Wednesday 25th  Class photos  

Monday 30th  NEST Transition workshop – Year 6 

5K Science Museum trip  

 

                                                        July                                                               

Tuesday 1st  RC Class Assembly (9.15) 

Thursday 3rd Reception trip to The Golden Hinde 

Monday 7th – Thursday 10th  Year 3 & 4 swimming 

Tuesday 8th  RH Class assembly (9.15am) 

Year 6 End of year performance at Alleyn’s theatre (6pm) 

Friday 11th  Sports Day  

End of year reports sent home 

Sunday 13th  P&F Summer Fair 

Monday 14th  5K Science Museum trip  

Tuesday 15th  Open Afternoon (3.45-4.45pm) 

Nursery, Reception, Year 5, Year 6 and Year 3 

Wednesday 16th  Open Afternoon (3.45-4.45pm) 

Year 2, and Year 4 and Year 1 

Thursday 17th  P&F Bake sale 

Tuesday 22nd  Last day of the school year – finish at 2pm  
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